
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
May 7, 2005 
 
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph W. Lewis 
941 W. Bonita Avenue 
Claremont, CA 91711 
 
Dear Joe and Anne: 
 
Thank you for your support of the San Marino Centennial Clock project.  
The San Marino Rotary Charities gratefully acknowledges your tax 
deductible donation of $250, for which you received no goods or 
services.  
 
The Centennial Clock is a project of the Rotary Club of San Marino 
from funds provided by Rotary Charities.  The clock and plaza will be an 
artistic and useful addition to the Civic Center area.  The clock will mark 
the Centennial of the founding of Rotary International.   
  
We hope you and your family are able to attend the San Marino 
Centennial Clock dedication, scheduled to be on July 4, 2005.  We will 
send you dedication details in the future.  In the meantime, we thank you 
again for your generous support. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Dennis Kneier 
Fundraising Co-chair 
 


